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Medieval Christian writers deliberately suppressed the homoerotic nuances of the figure. Starting with the
fight with Agamemnon and his withdrawal from the battle, to the death of Patroklos, and finally to the slaying
of Hektor, Achilles and his emotions decide the fate of many Greek and Trojan warriors. Each essay should
have a cover sheet giving the paper's title, your name, the course section, and the date submitted. The question
is so hard, because it is quite difficult to know where to begin. Nobody is one hundred percent sure about the
history of Beowulf. However, Thetis forgot to wet the heel by which she held him and because of this
grievous error, Thetis destined her son to defeat. There are many tragic deaths in the Aeneid Dido, Pallas, etc.
Now describe one ancient Greek grave monument displayed in the museum that also makes you feel the
pathos of human mortality. Aeschines, in placing an emphasis on the importance of paiderasteia to the Greeks,
argues that though Homer does not state it explicitly, educated people should be able to read between the
lines: "Although Homer speaks in many places of Patroclus and Achilles, he hides their love and avoids giving
a name to their friendship, thinking that the exceeding greatness of their affection is manifest to such of his
hearers as are educated men. How did he want people to think of himself and of Rome and the Romans?
Review strategies for writing comparative essays at Compare. In the Greek society, Achilles has the role of the
aggressive soldier. His actions of lack of actions have enormous effects upon how the plot unfolds. As
Odysseus and his men aimlessly wander the sea, they end up on a piece of land that one-eyed giants control.
Socrates did not write anything down, af far as we know. Discuss these questions in an essay in which your
thesis is your opinion about the difference between a picture and a verbal description. Even though Homer was
composing the Iliad for a Greek audience, he went to great pains in his work to show that the enemy Trojans
were just as human as the Greeks. Its lengthy and detailed description forces any reader to, if not look past it
for higher meaning, at least Achilles: God or Beast? Phaedrus argues that Aeschylus erred in claiming Achilles
was the erastes because Achilles was more beautiful and youthful than Patroclus characteristics of the
eromenos as well as more noble and skilled in battle characteristics of the erastes. The all mighty Achilles
turns into a weeping child when his prize is taken away. Instead they are seduced by the food and drink she
has to offer. The Greek custom of paiderasteia between members of the same-sex, typically men, was a
political, intellectual, and sometimes sexual relationship. Is a picture more or less than a verbal description?


